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	Home Learning …

	At our school we value the partnership that we have with parents in supporting children's learning and development. We recognise and value the vital part parents play in their child's education. We believe that an effective partnership between the school and parents is essential and contributes to the success of our pupils. 

Your child’s class teacher has detailed some of this half term’s activities in school. Your child would benefit enormously from you discussing these with them through the half term and helping us to practise new skills at home.



Key Words: 


     Ones, Tens, adding, equal, balance, related facts.








Key Words: 


Predictions,   expanded noun phrases,  illustrations








Don’t forget …


PE will be on a Monday and a Friday


Maths homework is due this week on Wednesday.


Art competition (voluntary) due for Friday 12th October


When children need to change their reading books they need to put their blue reading folder (school bag) in the reading box.  Books will only be changed if they are put in the box otherwise it will be assumed that you are keeping the books for longer to do more reading, phonic activities or comprehension questions with.




















Homework is ALWAYS set on a Wednesday. We will always let you know if homework is NOT set. Please hear your child read … it makes such a difference!





This week in Maths we will be:


Looking at the ‘=’ sign in number sentences and not be confused if it doesn’t always appear at the end, e.g  7 + 3 = 10 ,    10 = 7 + 3,      7 + 3 = 4 + 6


Know related number facts, e.g is 4 + 5 = 9, then 40 + 50 = 9


Parents can help their children by supporting them to:


Practise number bonds (adding 2 numbers) to make 10 and 20.























This week in English we will be:


Looking at other stories written by Mini Grey such as The Adventure of the Dish and the Spoon


Looking at what extra information we can get from illustrations


Making predictions on what the characters might do next.


Continue to work expanded noun phrases by creating a wanted poster.


Spelling – looking at different strategies to help us learn tricky words.





Parents can help their children by supporting them by:


Looking at pictures in books to find out more information about the characters and the story plot.


Make predictions on what they think will happen next.











